
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 29th April 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It was lovely to meet you all at parents evening last term and I look forward to a great Summer term with 

your children.  I am writing to inform you that your children have been working very hard this term and now 

have 80 class credits! They have consequently earned a class treat which means they can bring in toys and 

games from home on the afternoon of Friday 1st May 2015.  Please can we ask that any of these items are 

clearly labelled with the child’s name. 

 

Secondly you should now have received a letter outlining the requirements of the Year 2 SAT tests which 

your children will be involved in this year. We are planning to carry out the tests over two weeks beginning 

on 11th May 2015. I would like to reassure you that the tests will be carried out in a very supportive 

environment and will be part of the children’s daily routines.  

 

Finally we would like to invite you to a small street party on the afternoon of Wednesday 20th May at 2pm 

to celebrate the end of our World War 2 topic. It would be really helpful if you could provide us with a few 

small items of food to help the party celebrations. We are asking for apple squash, salt and shake crisps, 

rich tea biscuits and jam or spam sandwiches. For the more adventurous cooks amongst you, you may want 

to try a World War 2 recipe! I’m sure your children would love to help with this. 

These websites may be useful http://cookit.e2bn.org/historycookbook/index-20-world-war-2.html 

https://1940sexperiment.wordpress.com/100-wartime-recipes/ 

 

If you are able to help please could you sign up on the sheet in the classroom window so we do not have 

too many spam sandwiches!!  

 

Year 2 staff and children are really looking forward to sharing our party with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hainsworth  Miss Odain  Mrs Thornburn  Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher   HLTA   Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 
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